


C a n a d a  C a r b o n  R e b a t e  f o r  S m a l l  B u s i n e s s e s

The Canada Revenue Agency (CRA) is issuing retroactive payments for
the Canada Carbon Rebate for Small Businesses for the 2019-2020 to
2023-2024 fuel charge years.

The Canada Carbon Rebate for Small Businesses will be provided to
small-to-medium sized businesses that meet the eligibility
requirements, including filing their corporate income tax return for the
tax year ending in 2023 no later than July 15, 2024.

For more information on eligibility and
how the rebate payments will be
calculated, scan the QR code: 


